
FOCUS Broadband Cable Update 
Effective August 31, 2024 

 

                                      

Removal of NFL Network & NFL RedZone 

Effective August 31, 2024, NFL Network (Channel 265 in the Advanced Package) and NFL RedZone (Channel 268 
in the Sports Package) will be removed from the FOCUS Broadband cable and MergeTV systems. This decision to 
remove this content was not made lightly, but it is one of many steps we will be taking to combat the rising costs 
of cable TV. 

As a result of this removal, the monthly price of the Advanced Package will be reduced by $0.75 effective 
September 1st. The monthly price of the Sports Package will also be reduced by $1.00. 

We understand that many of our customers enjoy NFL content and still wish to receive these channels. Both NFL 
Network and NFL RedZone are available directly through the NFL’s own streaming app, NFL+. For more 
information on NFL+, visit www.nfl.com/plus/learn-more.  

 

 
 

Direct questions to FOCUS Broadband Customer Service: 
910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@focusbroadband.com  
PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 
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